

RECEIVED Town of Cheshire SEP 1 0 2021

olgrammy Dept

September 10, 2021

Mr. George Noewatne, Director of Public Works & Engineering Town of Cheshire 84 South Main Street Cheshire, CT 06410

Re:

Old Towne Commons Residential Development 166, 168 and 200 South Main Street, Cheshire, CT

Dear Mr. Noewatne:

Barton & Loguidice, LLC has received the following revised information prepared by SLR:

- Plan set for Old Towne Commons Residential Development; 166, 168 & 200 South Main Street Cheshire, Connecticut dated July 28, 2021 and revised August 30, 2021;
- Response Letter dated August 30, 2021 with attachments.

We have no further comments based upon a review of the revised information submitted.

Sincerely,

Denise P. Lord, P.E.

Danie Pland

Lead Engineer